
 
 

Please Join  David Botter 
 Firmwide Hiring Partner 

Lauren Connell 
Pro Bono Counsel 

To Learn About Pro Bono at Large Law Firms and Akin Gump’s  

2018 Pro Bono Scholars Program 

The Akin Gump Pro Bono Scholars Program is a two-year program for 
outstanding law students who want to make pro bono work an important 
part of their law firm careers. 

The Pro Bono Scholars are rising second-year law students who work with a 
public interest organization for at least seven weeks and four weeks in Akin 
Gump’s Dallas, Houston, Los Angeles, New York or Washington, D.C. 
offices. 

For more information about the Pro Bono Scholars Program, including how 
to apply, please visit http://bit.ly/AGPBS or scan the barcode below to view 
the site on your mobile device. 

Wednesday, January 17, 2018   

Location:   Silverman 240B 

Time: 4:30 PM 
 Refreshments will be provided  

Please RSVP to NYLegalRecruiting@akingump.com 

http://bit.ly/AGPBS
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